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We have resided in the Cottrell area for over 50 years. The last few years we have had numerus
accidents at the intersection of Cottrell and Dodge Park road, some with fatalities. There have also
been several near misses as evidenced by the frequency of sign posts being destroyed by vehicles .
Currently there is a temporary one on the NE corner due to a mishap. This could easily be verified by
the fire dept., Multnomah sheriffs dept. and the county road maintenance dept.
 
We are very concerned about the impact of all the additional truck traffic created by the proposed
PWB project being considered. The planners not living in this area do not fully understand this
problem. Also, our good neighbors ,the nurserymen and farmers, small and large operations alike
must utilize or cross these narrow roadways often with their equipment to maintain their livelihoods.
Please consider these facts in your decision making.
 
Respectfully,
Leroy and Dorinda Grahn
6849 SE Cottrell
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